
Minutes of the Extraordinary Stockton Parish Council Meeting held in the Village Hall, 

Stockton, at 7.15pm on 14th March 2016 

Those present: - 

Parish Councillors: Cllrs. H.Collerson, P.Banham, C.Millidge, J.Neal, W.Rumsey and T.Warner 

District Councillor:  

County Councillor: 

Public: 20 members of the public 

 

Apologies for Absence 

Parish Cllrs. Cllr.J.Emberton and the Clerk 

District Cllr.: 

County Cllr.: 

Acceptance of Apologies from Parish Councillors 

Parish Cllrs; It was proposed by Cllr.Neal and seconded by Cllr.Banham that the apologies be accepted - 

This motion was unanimously carried. 

Declarations of Interest 

There were no declarations of interest. 

Planning application 16/00414/FUL and 16/00415/FUL 

The Chairman exercised his discretion to allow the public in attendance to speak. After inspecting the 

plans members of the public raised various issues and concerns. After detailed discussion it was agreed 

that the Parish Council would support both applications subject to clarification and/or resolution of the 

main issues. The Parish Council will seek another meeting with the developer to try and resolve some of 

the issues before the applications go to committee for determination. 

There were no further issues raised 

There being no further business the Chairman closed the meeting at 8.45pm. 
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